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Request for an Advisory Opinion from the EFTA Court by the Complaints 

Board for Public Procurement dated 18 October 2019 in the case of 

Scanteam AS v the Norwegian Government 

 

  

(Case E-8/19) 

 

 

A request has been made to the EFTA Court dated 18 October 2019 from the 

Complaints Board for Public Procurement (Klagenemnda for offentlige 

anskaffelser), which was received at the Court Registry on 18 October 2019, for 

an Advisory Opinion in the case of Scanteam AS v the Norwegian Government, 

on the following question: 

 

 

Is Directive 2014/24/EU of the European Parliament and of the 

Council of 26 February 2014 on public procurement applicable to 

procurement procedures undertaken by a foreign mission of an EFTA 

State in a third country (outside the EEA)? 


